
What are you creating?
Welcome to this edition of your Weekly Winning Resource all
about the word, create. You were created to create, and you
get to create your success! To create the life you truly
desire, it is essential that you make your life choices based
on what it is you really want. To do this, it is imperative
that you identify and determine the things in your life that
are most important to you. Ask yourself, “Am I making choices
based on my beliefs, values, and desires, or am I simply going
along with others expectations?” To create the life of your
dreams,  decide  what  it  is  you  want,  then  start  making
decisions based on that.  Your purpose is your masterpiece,
and it’s as unique to you as your fingerprints. Like creating
a masterpiece, achieving your goals and dreams takes time and
effort, but you are perfectly capable of success! Remember,
you were created to create! You can start right where you are
today. You can pick up your paint brush and get busy creating
the life you desire. The best news is, we are here for you to
cheer you on and to provide you all the supplies you need to
create the life of your dreams!

Your Weekly Winning Word:

Create:
to cause something to happen as the result of one’s actions. 

Your Weekly Winning Article:
Your life is your art, and you get to decide what it looks
like. If you don’t like where your life is going, just like
art, you can change the colors, use a different brush, or even

https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/what-are-you-creating/


start on a clean canvas. There is no exact formula, but there
are some common guidelines that people who create the life
they desire follow. In our Weekly Winning Article this week,
we share 7 of them with you. Check it out here. Click Here to
Read

Your Weekly Winning Challenge:
It’s a new month! It’s time to set your monthly goals and set
up your monthly calendar for March in your Success Workbook &
Journal. What do you want your life to look like this month
and how will you create it? If you need a refresher on how to
use your Success workbook here is the link to a recording from
one of our previous trainings on it. Click Here to Watch

Your Weekly Winning Quote:
“The best way to predict the future is to create it.” ~Peter

Drucker

Are you ready to create the life of your dreams? Having a
coach can increase the chance of your success by nearly 50%
over trying to go it alone. Consider our Launch My Success
Membership.  Included  in  this  membership,  is  weekly  group
coaching with one of our awesome Success Partners. You can
learn more about them here:  Learn More – Success Partners
Having a coach is an investment that you can expect to get a
return on, it is not an expense. The time is now…What are you
waiting for?
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WE NEED YOUR HELP…Please help us spread the word about our
awesome  community.  You  can  help  us  by  following  our  I’ve
Decided Social Media pages on Facebook, LinkedIn, Instagram,
and Twitter, and please be sure you like, comment, and share
our posts. The more people we can reach, the more people we
can help achieve their goals and dreams. Thank you!

Included in your membership are the recordings of our events.
Click the link to watch any of our past event recordings. Past
Recordings – Members Only

I’ve Decided Media – The Source

 

https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
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Our mission is your success!

10% of our proceeds go to:

https://pwithup.org/

